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REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
RÉGION D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-99-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 23 September 1999

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET TRAFFIC STUDY - JUNE/JULY 1999

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board receive this report for information and select a date for
the 2000 study.

BACKGROUND

A traffic study was conducted in June and July 1999.  The findings of the study are detailed in the
9-1-1 Manager’s report, which is issued separately.  The Management Board is also requested to
establish a choice of dates from which the 2000 study will be undertaken.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson


